Racketfans[image: ]September 1st

Hi  Racketeers
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to your first Autumn newsletter. September already. Doesn’t seem 6 months since lockdown started does it?
Tennis
Saturday club afternoons are going from strength to strength.  This week we had 13 and Maddie was busy coaching on court 1 so a full house of courts in use.
From Saturday 5th September we will block book courts 2, 3 and 4 from 1pm until 3pm for club afternoon use. Come and join in. The more the better.
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Andy Lloyd continues to organise more serious tennis on Monday evenings starting at 6pm and two league competitions are about to get under way. It’s not too late to join in……but hurry. Get hold of Andy fast!
New Coach Maddie has had great success with her summer sessions and a new coaching timetable will be released soon. More details will be available shortly.
SQUASH AND RACKETBALL
Some good news from Squash England allowing players in’ bubbles’ to play proper all court competitive games. Keep your ears and eyes open for more details. 
In the meantime, keep up your practising and your fitness levels. 
The Sportsmans’ Bar
More good news here.  From September 7th the bar will reopen on Mondays from 4pm -9pm. And there is a cricket match on Saturday 5th September.  So, come along, have a drink and watch the cricketeers.
And, even more good news….the football season kicks off again.
That’s it from Gringo Wilson. Have a great sporting week.
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